
Effective Date: July 1, 2025

One Line Solutions LLC ("Company") is pleased to offer a rebate 

program to reward our valued customers based on annual purchase 

volume. The following terms and conditions apply to the rebate 

program:

Eligibility

Customers are eligible to receive a rebate based on the total amount 

of paid invoices accumulated during the rebate period. Only fully paid 

invoices will count toward rebate calculations.

Rebate Tiers

2.5% Rebate – Customers who accumulate $250,000 or more in paid 

invoices during the rebate period.

5.0% Rebate – Customers who accumulate $500,000 or more in paid 

invoices during the rebate period.

10.0% Rebate – Customers who accumulate $1,000,000 or more in 

paid invoices during the rebate period.

Rebate percentages apply to the total amount of qualifying paid 

invoices within the rebate period once the applicable tier threshold is 

reached.

REBATE PROGRAM DISCLOSURE



Rebate Period

The annual rebate period runs from January 1 through December 15 

of each calendar year, except for the year 2025 wherein the period will 

run from July 1, 2025 through December 15, 2025.

Rebate Payment

Rebates will be issued via check and mailed to the qualifying 

customer’s billing address on file on or before December 31 of the 

applicable year.

Additional Terms

Rebates are calculated based solely on paid invoice amounts within 

the specified rebate period.

Customer accounts must be in good standing and not in default at the 

time of rebate calculation.

Customer accounts are differentiated by IRS tax identification number 

(e.g. EIN). If you are a customer that has multiple 

The Company reserves the right to audit invoice records and payment 

history to verify eligibility.

Rebates are non-transferable and may not be redeemed for cash other 

than as provided above.

The Company reserves the right to modify or terminate the rebate 

program at its sole discretion, with or without notice.
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Tax Responsibility

The Company is not responsible for any federal, state, or local tax 

liability or other consequences that may result from receipt of a 

rebate. Customers are solely responsible for determining any tax 

obligations related to rebate payments and are advised to consult with 

their tax advisor.

For questions or further information, please contact  

sales@onelinellc.com

866-792-7566
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